
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      April 6, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Panelist: 
 
 I am pleased to announce two upcoming CLE programs, which are free for all 
18B Panelists in good standing. 
 
 The first, designed for our criminal practitioners, is entitled “Preservation of 
Error- How to Protect Your Client’s Rights on Appeal”.  It will be held on April 23rd at 
Domus. 
 
 The second, designed for our Family Court practitioners, is entitled “Win Your 
Case In Family Court”.  It will be held May 7th at Domus. 
 
 I am enclosing brochures for each program.  Please fill out and return the one or 
ones you’re interested in attending, and fax them back to THE NASSAU ACADEMY 
OF LAW AT 747.4147.   
 

Thank you.   
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     Patrick L. McCloskey     


